
 
 
Siân Evans 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Temple Quay House 
2 The Square 
Bristol  
BS1 6PN 
 
 
Your Ref: TR020001 
Our Ref: LLA DCO 20230630 
Date:  30th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Ms Evans 
 
SECTION 56 PLANNING ACT 2008  
 
REGULATION 9, INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING (APPLICATIONS: PRESCRIBED 
FORMS AND PROCEDURE) REGULATIONS 2009 (AS AMENDED)  
 
REGULATION 16, THE INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT 
ASSESSMENT) REGULATIONS 2017 (AS AMENDED)  
 
NOTICE OF ACCEPTANCE OF AN APPLICATION FOR A DEVELOPMENT 
CONSENT ORDER  
 
PROPOSED LONDON LUTON AIRPORT EXPANSION DEVELOPMENT CONSENT 
ORDER 
 

I am writing in relation to the letter dated 21st June 2023, as received by the Council 
from Mr Antony Aldridge from Luton Rising, concerning the acceptance of the 
application for development consent for the expansion of London Luton Airport.  

 
The above-mentioned letter included the details of the process for making 
representations about the proposed DCO to the Planning Inspectorate. 
 
Based on previous observations, as included in the letter from the Council to the 
Planning Inspectorate dated 14th March 2023, the Council wishes to reiterate that it 
does not intend to comment further on the current DCO proposals. 



Should you require any clarification on these matters, please do not hesitate to contact 
the Implementation Team Leader, Claire Burton, on  or 

@huntingdonshire.gov.uk . 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Clara Kerr 
Chief Planning Officer 
Huntingdonshire District Council 




